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ARG postpones unitholder roadshow

Argosy Property Management Limited (the Manager), the manager of Argosy Property Trust, today
announced that it would be postponing the unitholder update presentation series, scheduled to begin
on Monday 7 March.

In light of last week’s tragedy in Christchurch, and after careful consideration, the Manager decided
to postpone the series for a few months, rather than omit Christchurch altogether. While all
locations on the current schedule will be visited at a later date, the listed venue and time of the
presentation may change. Further and final details will be sent to every unitholder in due course.
The Board of the Manager would like to offer their deepest sympathies to all those affected by the
earthquake.
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Enquiries Argosy Property Trust

Peter Mence Argosy Property Trust is the most diversified property trust
General Manager listed on the New Zealand Stock Exchange. It has a $926
Argosy Property Management Ltd million portfolio of 81 properties, with 294 tenants across the
Telephone: 09 357 1811 retail, commercial and industrial sectors. The Trust has a low
Email: pmence@argosy.co.nz risk focus on quality properties where value can be added and

properties modernised to extend their effective utilisation.




